
You're invited to a very special reading  
of selections from  

The Mighty Ant: Short Stories for Seniors  
on Thursday Sept 6th at 6:30 pm  

At the Chatham County Agriculture &  
Conference Center 

As part of a project benefitting Chatham County Council on Aging to bring more 
caregiving services to the area, this anthology will be presented at a reception which 
will include guest author readings and discussion.  We hope that you will join us to 
meet some of the authors and hear about why short stories in this kind of format are 
helpful when our loved ones are suffering from cognitive disorders and memory 
loss.  Containing over 50 stories by 33 authors from all over the world, this book is a 
great addition to your bookshelf.   

 
To pre-purchase the book for author signatures or to read ahead, go to amazon.com. 

*All proceeds are donated to CCCOA. 
 

RSVP:  Susan Hardy 919-542-4512 or susan.hardy@chathamcoa.org) 


